
Sturbridge Recreation Committee Minutes January 6, 2003 

 

 

In Attendance:  Connie Thompson, Pat Ferrera, Mary Lou Volpe, Robert Provost, Terry 

Ryan and Lynne Girouard  

  

Minutes from December 3, 2002 Approved Mary Lou 1
st
  Pat  2

nd
 

 

Treasurer’s Report Approved  Pat  1
st
 Mary Lou 2

nd
   

 

Sports Funding Requests Approved for the Following Amounts Pat 1
st
 Bob 2nd 

 

TRY Soccer   $1,676.00 

Little League   $1,257.00 

Pop Warner Football  $662.02 

Girls Softball   $670.40 

Girls Basketball     $460.90 

Boys Basketball  $272.35 

 

Total Funds Alloted  $4,998.67 

 

Annual Report  final draft Approved Pat 1
st
 Connie 2

nd
 

 

Sign and property Use 

Ugalle / Wedding 9/21/03 1-4 pm  Approved Mary Lou 1
st
 Connie 2

nd
 

 

The Recreation Committee approved the request to meet with the BOS representative  

concerning the  Summer Recreation Program  

All present signed the request 

 

The Recreation Committee also approved the resignation of Connie Thompson Chair 

person of The Sturbridge Recreation Committte 

 

For the Intermin  Terry Ryan has been nominated as Chairperson 

Mary Lou 1
st
 motion 

Pat 2
nd

 

Terry Accepted 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:35pm 

Next meeting February 3, 2003 @ 6:00pm  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Lynne Girouard 


